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Dear Sir/Madam,  

The 4th International Conference on Environmental Science and 
Technology (ICOEST) is pleased to announce successful completion of the 
conference. The conference was organized in Kiev, Ukraine on September 19-23, 
2018.  

On behalf of the organization committee I would like to thank you for your 
participation.  

Here you can find the list of countries where participants attended the 
conference from is as follows: Egypt, Ghana, Nigeria, Poland, Saudi Arabia, 
Taiwan and Turkey 

We hope to see you during next year’s conference in Sarajevo.  

 

14.11.2018 

 

Best regards, 

 

Prof. Dr. Özer Çınar 

Conference Chair  

 


